
Please, give generously on Appeal Weekend
SATURDAY 13 AND SUNDAY 14 NOVEMBER, 2021

www.LifeLink.com.au

Archbishop’s Christmas Appeal for  LifeLink 2021

“This Christmas, 
   let us recommit ourselves to truly
      ‘sharing with the poor’
            …not simply
       ‘giving to those who are poor’.”

Most Rev Timothy Costelloe SDB, 
Archbishop of Perth

“	We cannot wait for the poor to knock on our door; 
we need urgently to reach them in their homes, 
in hospitals and nursing homes, on the streets and 
in the dark corners where they sometimes hide, 
in shelters and reception centres.”  –  PO PE   FR AN C IS


